
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
MAILING ADDRESS: 

UNITED STATES COAST GUARD Commander (flp) 
12th Coast Guard Distric-
630 Sansome Street 
San Francisco, Ca. 94126 

4535 
21 January 1975 

Mr. Gary W. Bales, City Manager 
City of Pacific Grove 
Pacific Grove, California 93950 

Dear Mr. Bales: 

Please refer to your letter of 1 July 1974 to Lieutenant Armand Chapeau, 
Commander, Group Monterey, in regard to your city's use of the Point Pinos 
Light tower after the automation of the light. 

License LI12-02-73 now provides for your use of the light tower as a museum. 
Enclosed is a license which we propose can supercede this existing license. 
Please review the license and, if it is acceptable, have the appropriate 
city official acknowledge acceptance by signing the acceptance lines of all 
four copies. 

Please also complete the Title VI assurances attached to each copy. The 
assurances are required because the license is issued at less than full 
monetary consideration, and thus constitutes Federal financial assistance. 

You may retain the original and one copy for your use. Please return the 
other two fully executed copies to this office. 

Sincerely, 

ELSON 
Commander, U. S. Coast Guard 
Comptroller, 12th Coast Guard District 
By direction of the District Commander 

Encl: (1) Proposed license 12LI-03-75 (original + 3 copies) 
(2) Title VI assurances (4 copies) 

Copy to: Commander, GRoup Monterey w/encl. 
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